
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: #11-3-2018 

Date: 11/16/2018 

Subject: A Friendly Reminder from the 
Membership Chairman 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

As of Thursday, the 15th we have 27 current members who 
have not renewed their membership with USSVI, Perch or 
both.  
  

There is only 6 weeks left in 2018. If you do not renew by 12/31 
your membership will be cancelled. 
  

If you have any questions you can contact me directly over the 
phone 623-800-2584. I can tell you what you owe or if you have 
paid and just forgotten. 
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
  
 


